


 

 

continue to monitor this changing situation and offer any assistance we can to our build partners. The 
retrofit pilot did provide valuable insight and experience to Kāinga Ora and this has been reflected by 
changes to the nationwide programme. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
Freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information requests where 
possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests with your personal information 
removed. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Rachel Kelly 
Manager, Government Relations 




